
The most recent communiqué from Metropolitan Joseph to his clergy 
contained the folloing directive concerning masking in church: 
 
Masks should continue to be worn in church, however, in those areas of greatly 
decreasing numbers, where the state government allows, the faithful may lower 
or remove their masks for periods of time. When people move about the church 
or enter or exit, masks should continue to be worn. 
 


